Andrea Gyger

From: Cate Lawrence NN
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 12:02 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Email voting

Hello Mr. Williams,

I am writing to urge you to prevent email voting in Colorado. One has only to look at all the many cases
of cyber intrusions and fraud to understand that email voting is very insecure. It is an easy target for abuse.

Thank you,
Cate Lawrence





